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To submit your comments about this docket to the Florida Public Service Commission, please complete this 
comment form and return it by mail, or fax it to 1-800-51 1-0809. Correspondence will be placed in the docket 
file. 

Any email or other correspondence sent to a Florida Public Service Commissioner, or any other public official 
and / or employee of the PSC, in the transaction ofpublic business is considered a public record and is subject 
to Florida ’s Public Records Law. This means that Florida law generally requires the PSC to provide a copy of 
any such email or correspondence, upon request, for inspection and copying to any Florida citizen or any member 
of the media. 
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At any time during this process, you may contact the Office of Public Counsel (OPC). The OPC was established 
by the Florida Legislature to represent you and the other utility customers before the Commission. The OPC is 
independent from the Commission and can be reached at 1-800-342-0222 or www.floridaopc.gov. 

HAVE QUESTIONS OR NEED ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 

Contact information for staff is provided below. You may also find additional information in the Rate Case 
Overview, which can be viewed at: 

http://www.floridapsc.com/Publications/RateCaseOverviews. 

For technical questions contact: Terence Bethea at (850) 413-6435 or 
tbetheaYfpsc.state.fi. us 

For legal questions contact: Daniel Dose at (850) 413-6846 or 
ddose;u¿psc.state.fl.us 

If you wish to contact the Commission regarding complaints about service, you may call the Commission’s 
Division of Consumer Assistance and Outreach at the following toll-free number 1-800-342-3552. 

3 



> Jeanette Ray 
1062 Highway C 180 
Baker, FL 3253 1 


